
Statement by ExCo Non-official Members

The following is issued on behalf of the Executive Council Secretariat:

     The Non-official Members of the Executive Council (ExCo) today (July 1)
issued the following statement against the violent storming of the
Legislative Council (LegCo) Complex.

     Hong Kong is a society that respects the rule of law, and has no
tolerance for violence. The ExCo Non-official Members strongly condemn
protesters who violently stormed the LegCo Complex. Their ruthless and
destructive behavior amount to a complete disregard of the law and has
seriously undermined Hong Kong's fine tradition of the rule of law.

     In the face of the protesters' violent acts, the ExCo Non-official
Members render their support for the Police in taking the offenders to task
and bringing them to justice to safeguard public order.
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